
ARE YOU
LOOKING
AFTER
SOMEONE
ELSE’S child/
CHILDREN? 

If you have been caring for someone else’s child or children for
over 28 days, and you are NOT a close relative (such as a

grandparent, uncle or aunt, brother or sister, or step-parent by
marriage) this is called ‘Private Fostering’. 

Here at the Havering MASH , it's important for us to know about
these arrangements. We're here to support you and any children

you're looking after.

Please phone: 
Monday to Friday (9am to 5pm) – 01708 433222
Out of hours/weekends – 01708 433999
Website:https://safeguardinghavering.org.uk/childrenpartnership/ho
me/parents-and-carers/private-fostering/  
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